
 
East Ocean View Civic League Meeting   April 1, 2021 

VIA ZOOM 
 

 
Welcome/Opening Remarks          7:00 
we are doing a Membership Drive this spring and have even added an online option to pay!  We 
have a flier we can share if you wish to deliver one or two to your neighbors or share via email and 
we have posted it on the website.  
 
 
Treasurer’s Report           7:02 
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Police Report: Wenche Mobergh                 7:04 

•  2 Burglary (Residential)  
• 3 Larceny (From Auto)  

 All these incidents occurred same time. I reviewed cameras and are unable to 
identify suspects. All cars were left unlocked, however nothing was taken from 
the vehicles. Inactive.  

• 1 Larceny (From building)  
o 4900 Pretty Lake Ave: Victim had his bike stolen from a bike rack at location. Pending.  

• 3 Larceny (Parts from Auto)  
• 3 Larceny (All others)  
• 3 Stolen Vehicle  

 
Guest Speakers:                            7:07 
 
Anna Dewey & Evandro Santos representing Multimodal Norfolk  

They are here because our mayor wanted to see more resident education into this important effort.
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7:26 

CUP Request   

A reminder that to membership that these CUP requests are typically for Air BnBs greater than 3 
bedrooms.  The city is asking our assistance in getting these properties onto their system for safety 
checks and of course tax revenue for the city.  Once the CUP is granted, we have a greater ability 
to address issues with the owner of the property.  . 

Conditional Use Permit:  George Malamos and Bryan Trembath     
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Community Updates          7:55 

Commercial Space at the Tern is not going to be a Taste Restaurant- Still classified as to what is 
coming 
 
Former Surf Riders Restaurant - Owner doesn’t want to pay the city rental for land between the 
building and the bridge which is needed for employee parking  
 
Ship’s Cabin Site- Wants to do a full renovation and working with city to turn into larghe outdoor 
dining area 
 
Former Carribean Restaurant- Owner “Omar” of Omar’s Carriage restraint says a new restaurant 
may be coming in that space in late April 
 
9th Bay Beach Access – City has applied to the state for a grant to provide more parking for 
automobiels and Bikes 
 
Baypoint Drive Access – ADA Ramp construction been delayed to fall 
 
Stoplight at Capeview and Oceanview will be replace  
 
Former Greenies Site 
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We had a successful build of new planters at the Community Garden on  Saturday, March 27. 
With 29 volunteers, delicious coffee from COVA and Gatorade and snacks from the Storehouse, 
the work went pretty quickly and the results are astounding.  The city has promised to get the 
water turned on in the Garden soon so that  we can get everything planted.  
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The Army Corps is reviewing our Wetlands Permit for the shoreline restoration and anticipates 
finishing their review by the end of April.  We will be announcing the date for the shoreline 
restoration at the Kayak Launch area as soon as possible and hope to have a great turn out 
sometime in MAY.   
 
Many of you saw our own Dana Andrews featured in the VA Pilot for her work feeding the EOV 
kids during the pandemic.  The article generated funds to cover her expenses and outreach to the 
kids and she has written a lovely thank you which I will read to you all now:  (read letter)   
 
Newcomer packets are being delivered thanks to some wonderful members who offered to take 
this on!  If anyone needs a packet for someone, just let me know. 
 
The Coastal VA Plein Air, “Building Community through Art”  will bring their 5th annual festival 
to EOV on April 15-18.  Several events are planned over the 4 days with culminating events on 
April 18th at COVA Brewing.   Tickets are on sale and can be purchased at 
www.costalvapleinair.com    I sent out the flier with this meeting announcement.   
 
There will be an Easter Egg Hunt of 10,000 eggs at the Aviation Institute on Little Creek on 
Saturday April 3,  from 10-12pm.  Masks are required but fun for all the kids!  EOVCL will have a 
table at the event to try and attract more members.  
 
Information on a new program on Flooding that was featured in the VA Pilot.  If anyone 
wishes to check whether they are at risk before considering buying flood insurance, log into: 
norfolk.floodriskcenter.com  It will be in the next Newsletter!  
 
Thanks to an anonymous donor, we have a program to do good 2 ways!  For every 13 gal (think 
kitchen sized trash bag) collected on our streets  between now and July 1 with a photo taken and 
sent to eovcl.president@gmail.com 
$1.00 will be donated to EOVCL for use on community projects.  This is a win/win – a cleaner EOV 
and funds to continue our charitable works.  Let us see how much we can raise!   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.costalvapleinair.com/
https://norfolk.floodriskcenter.com/
mailto:eovcl.president@gmail.com
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Oasis Apartments – In front of Longboards - Broke ground last week.  Developer is out of North 
Carolina 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Adjourn            7:56 

 


